
Parkview Avenue 2022
Thursday, February 24, 2022 | 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.



Meeting Housekeeping

• Use the Q&A box to ask questions

• Questions will be addressed after the presentation

• This meeting will be recorded and posted on the City of 
Kalamazoo YouTube page

• The meeting will conclude at 8:30 PM



Agenda

• Introductions

• Background

• Planned Improvements

• What to Expect

• Q & A



Introductions

Anthony Ladd, Public Works Division Manager

Dennis Randolph, Traffic Engineer

Eric Sajtar, Senior Civil Engineer

Nolan Bergstrom, Community Planner

Matthew Huber, Public Safety Assistant Chief

CITY STAFF CONTRACTOR

Peters Construction

CONSULTANT

Hurley and Stewart



Background



Project Background

• Scheduled Capital 
Improvement Project

• Postponed from 2021 due to 
supply chain shortages

• Additional improvements 
informed by neighborhood 
plans



Neighborhood Plan Alignment

Improve/widen bike lanes on Parkview Avenue 
(All 3 plans noted)​

Create safe connections between Oakwood & 
Oakland Winchell neighborhoods​

Broadway & Parkview intersection was 
specifically noted to study for crossing​

Oakwood, Oakland/Winchell, Parkview Hills



Planned Improvements



Water System 

Improvements

• Upgraded Water Main 

• New Fire Hydrants

• New water service lines

• Coordinated Asset 
Management approach 
saves taxpayers money



Repaving & 

Restriping

• Repaved roadway from 
Tamsin to Oakland

• Vehicle lanes will be right-
sized to calm traffic

• Using the additional road 
area, bike lanes will be 
widened



Pedestrian 

Improvements

• New sidewalk on north 
side of the road 
from Broadway to Barnard

• Crosswalk with a 
pedestrian island will be 
added at Barnard

• Additional sidewalk will be 
installed on Barnard





What to Expect



Timeline

EndStart

March 
21

PHASE 1 PHASE 2

Early 
April

Note: Weather and supply impacts 
may cause the schedule to change.

Oct.

Message board signs 
announcing work will 
go up 2 weeks before 

work starts

Full closure 
between Knox 

& Madison

Water main replacement 
work. Westbound closure, 
eastbound remains open.

(2 - 3 Weeks) (Majority of the project)



Traffic Impacts: Phase 1



Traffic Impacts: Phase 2



Traffic Impacts (cont.)

• Signed detour routes and 
message display boards will be 
present

• Pedestrians and bicyclists will 
have access to the sidewalk 
along Parkview Avenue for 
most of the work

• Traffic patterns will be 
monitored with Public Safety



Water Service Impacts

• There will be planned temporary
water shutoffs and precautionary 
Boil Water Advisories (BWA) as a 
result of water main work

• Residents will receive a door 
hanger at least 48 hours prior to a 
planned water shut-off and will 
be notified when precautionary 
BWAs are lifted.



More Information

Visit the City of Kalamazoo and Imagine Kalamazoo websites for 
more information and updates.

A list of active boil water advisories is 
available at www.kalamazoocity.org/bwa

Information on this and other 2022 street projects will be 
available at www.imaginekalamazoo.com/projects



Contact Us

If you have any questions or concerns during the project, please reach 
out to us:

Call us at
3-1-1 (269-337-8000)

Email us at
hello@kalamazoocity.org

Traffic or speeding concerns can be submitted at
www.kalamazoopublicsafety.org/traffic



Questions?

Please type your questions in the Zoom Q&A chat box


